
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 28, 2022 
 
 
Vector Engineers, Inc. 
Paul West 
1535 Old Finchville Rd. 
Owensboro, KY 40067 
 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
RFP # 2022-23 

Special Inspection Services  
 
We have considered the proposals submitted for the Regional Water Resource Agency’s 
RFP #2022-23, Special Inspection Services. We are pleased to announce that we have 
accepted your proposal. 
 
Please indicate your receipt and acceptance of this Notice of Award by signing below 
where indicated and return to me.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 
270-687-8440 or email tonya.smith@rwra.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tonya Smith, Purchasing & Administration Manager 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I have received and accept this Notice of Award: 
 
 
___________________________________________  __________________ 
Paul West, Vector Engineers Inc.     Date 
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